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Northwood Broom Academy
ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust


Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA


Telephone: 01782 234379

Email: NorthwoodBroom@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Safeguarding Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal: Mrs S Carrigan

May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you and your child to Northwood Broom Academy where we pride ourselves on being a very caring academy.  We look forward to you joining our wonderful community and promise that we are committed to working with you for the benefit of your child.

The purpose of this letter is to give you important information about our induction procedures to ensure that the transition to school life runs as smoothly as possible for you and your child. 

We would like to invite you to attend the following induction sessions in school:

· Thursday 14th June 2018 at 6:00pm – parents / carers information evening.  This is an opportunity for you to meet some of our staff and for us to share with you more details about school life at Northwood Broom and for you to ask any questions that you may have.  There will also be information about various organisations including City Catering and the National School Wear Centre who supply our school uniform.  A crèche will be available if needed.

· Thursday 21st June 2018 at 2.00pm - an informal coffee afternoon for parents / carers only

· Thursday 12th July 2018 3.30pm or 5.00pm – All you need to know about nursery

· Further information will be provided about transition sessions in school at our information evening on 14th June.  There will be 3 transition sessions and it is expected that your child attends all 3 sessions.

Please find enclosed data collection sheets for your completion.  We will also need to see and take a copy of your child’s birth certificate (long version preferred) and would ask that you bring these documents with you when you attend the information evening on 14th June or the informal coffee afternoon on 21st June. These documents are required to enable us to complete your child’s admission and to allocate a start date.  

Thank you for choosing our academy.  I look forward to us being joint educators, working closely together to ensure your child is happy and achieves well.   

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Carrigan








Academy Principal
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